
Hi -   
 
I am writing to share my feedback on the upcoming transportation bill. As a parent, I urge legislators to 
prioritize safe routes to school funding.  This investments are so critical in helping families balance time, 
commutes, and the joy of walking/biking to school.  Safe streets are often the leading barrier to having 
more kids walk and bike to school.   
 
Kind regards, 
Timur Ender 


